
 

 
 
 
From: Jane Pollock <liahantom@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 1:49 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: TRINITAS transient student housing 
 
Hello 
 
My name is Jane Pollock and I livedat 549 Skydale Dr.  For 26 yrs.  My property will be approximately 90 ft from 
this project.  
 
First and most importantly, I thank you for listening to all of us that are concerned about this project.  
 
 
Many of us have been involved with this project since the first meeting with Trinitas last year.  Ken Garber has 
helped to keep us organized and on track. We have strategized, handed out flyers educating fellow neighbors 
up and down the Pontiac Trail corridor, attended meetings in the neighborhood and with the Planning 
Commission.  
 
You are able to help deter companies like Trinitas to stop coming into our community &  pushing projects that 
do not support the values and goals of Ann Arbor. 
 
This project is an egregious abuse of our precious land & resources. The safety concerns can not be stressed 
enough on this already strained section of  Ann Arbor. Those cars fly over that crest on Pontiac Trail heading 
into town, past kids walking/biking to school, people waiting for the bus, people waiting to cross the street.  
 
Someone needs to take a stand for our community and just say NO! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jane Pollock 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 

 

mailto:liahantom@aol.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

